
Dear [Advocate's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks for the incredible 

support and guidance you have provided to [Child's Name] throughout their educational journey. 

Your dedication and commitment as an advocate have made a significant difference in 

[his/her/their] life. Thanks to your efforts, [Child's Name] has thrived in [his/her/their] learning 

environment, and [he/she/they] has gained confidence and skills that will last a lifetime. 

We truly appreciate the countless hours you've spent advocating for [his/her/their] needs and 

ensuring that [he/she/they] receives the best possible education. Your passion for helping 

children like [Child's Name] does not go unnoticed. 

Thank you once again for everything you have done. We are forever grateful to have you in our 

corner. 

Warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


